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The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 
\ 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 
WASHINGTON 

August 11, 1994 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your help in preserving the space station in the 
Senate. With such a strong show of support, we should 
be in good shape on this issue for years to come. 

Again, Thank you for all your efforts, and I look 
forward to working with you ln the future. 
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